This Week in Nursery: 17th-21st Dec 2018

· Tuesday 18th December- Christmas Party – AM Group- 10:30 PM group 2:30
· Wenesday 19th December- visit to HighBank care home (am)/ Archeview care Home (pm)- see below for details.  
· Thursday 20th December- last day for afternoon children 
· Friday 21st December – last day for morning children
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Forest School session 
This week is the morning group going to forest schools. Please note there will be no forest schools on Tuesday as it is the nursery Christmas party. 
Nursery home Visits- Please see date above

High Bank Care Home- 9:30-11am

Archveiw care Home 1:30-3pm

The children will have the choice to come to the care home to sing their Christmas song to the residents.  We hope it will get them in the Christmas spirit. Please let a member of staff know if you would prefer for your children not to go. Also please let a member of staff know if are able to help on this outing.  The More the Merrier. 
Dobbies garden center
There are a few more visits planned for next week but unfortunately not all the children will get the opportunity to go. If you would prefer you child not to go please let a member of staff know.  

Nursery Sing-along

A big thanks to everyone who joined us on Thursday, your children certainly did you proud. The children did a wonderful job and thank you for taking the time to help your child practice the songs at home. 
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Christmas fair

The Christmas fair made a great amount of £2000. A big thanks you to everyone.
We would like to say a big thanks you to everyone for the continued support in the Nursery.
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We hope you have a lovely Christmas and see you all in 2019. 
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Phone calls Home

It is the school policy, when a child has a bump to their face or head regardless of the severity; we are required to make a phone call home. This will also be recorded on an accident or incident form at nursery which you will be asked to sign.  If you have any questions regarding this please speak to a member of staff. 
If your child is going to be absent from nursery for any reason please could you let us know by phoning us on 0131 271 4611 (nursery direct number) or on 0131 271 4610 (school office).   Website Please take a look at the schools website. http://kingspark.mgfl.net/. Here you will find information on what the children have been learning this week with some lovely pictures.                                                            

